
Chesterfield Primary School 
Chesterfield Road 
Enfield 
EN3 6BG 
01992 760 678 
Headteacher: Zoe Hussain 

	
	

Email: office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org  Web: www.chesterfieldprimaryschool.co.uk 
Chief Executive Officer: Sarah Turner 

Chesterfield Primary School is part of the Enfield Learning Trust.  
The Enfield Learning Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales.   

Registered Office: Hazelbury Primary School, Hazelbury Road, Edmonton, London, N9 9TT.   
Company Number: 10309116 

	

29.1.21 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

As all children have been provided with a Chromebook, it is now more accessible for children to access live 
sessions that are conducted by their teacher.  
 
Each day your child should log on to the 9.30am Googlemeet to talk to their teacher and see their 
classmates. During this time the teacher will discuss their wellbeing, how well they are doing in their learning 
and explain the days activities.  This is an excellent opportunity for pupils to see their teacher and their 
friends. If you are unable to access the googlemeet, please email on help@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org or call 
the office on 01992760678 and Debi or Ricky will support you with this.  
 
 
This 9.30am daily session is accessible through the Googlemeet link that is posted in your child’s Seesaw 
account at 9.20 daily. Please be mindful that these live sessions are for your child. If a parent has a question 
then this needs to be communicated in the usual way via the school office phone or class email address. 
These sessions will last for 15 minutes. 
 
 
It is vital that your child accesses these sessions and then completes the work set by their teacher. This will 
provide routine and structure to your child’s day and make home learning easier to manage. The teaching 
sessions are pre-recorded so that children can watch and listen more than once if they need to in order to 
understand what they have to do.  
 
As a school we are tracking attendance the same as if the children were on site, as we want to ensure the 
least possible disruption to your child’s education and their future. Therefore, you will be contacted if your 
child is not engaging with their learning and if the school has concerns these will be discussed with the 
Education Welfare Officer.  
 
If you still need to collect your child’s Chromebook, please contact the school office and we will arrange a 
suitable time to collect. If you do not have suitable access to the internet that enables your child to complete 
their home learning, then please also contact the school office. The Government have introduced a scheme 
that enables eligible families to gain access to the internet, therefore we may be able to support you.  
 
We look forward to seeing all of our pupils in their virtual classrooms on Monday! 
 
 
Take care and best wishes 

 
Zoe Hussain & Kelly Gradwell  

 

 

 


